Dear Parents/Carers,

| hope you are well.

Just to confirm, the Flu Vaccine date will be Thursday 30th September. Please can all Flu Forms be
handed back in by Friday 24th September at the very latest. Just a reminder, even if you want to opt
out of the Flu Vaccine, we still need to form returned stating this.

Have a great afternoon.

Best wishes,
Ellie James



